
Fleming College 
Foodservice Advisory Committee 

 
Frost Campus, April 15, 2014  

 
Meeting Notes 

 
In Attendance: 
 
Mark Murdoch, Foodservices, Michael Wood,  Deanna Nelson, ARAMARK, Dave 
Cavana, Andrew Williams, Madawa Wilson, FSA  
 

1. Attendees were welcomed and introductions were made.  Congratulations 
to the recently elected members of the FSA executive.  A new 
Membership list will be circulated. 

2. The terms of reference for the committee were reviewed.  Copies 
attached. 

3. Minutes of all past meetings can be found at 
http://flemingcollege.ca/student-life/food-services 

4. The Colleges foodservice information page is at www.foodatfleming.ca 
5. Michael Wood provided updates to several items from the last meeting 

a. Extra cashier at rush times needed to reduce lines – we added 
some staff hours and adjusted break/lunch times to match ensure 
we have as many people on the floor as possible over lunch, we’ve 
noticed that the lines have been reduced after that change. 

b. Panini station signage – we added more signage to help with 
identification and are looking for a few new small signage stands 
that can go right with the product. 

c. Dish collection bins – unfortunately I had forgotten to follow up on 
this issue the last few weeks.  I will get the system set up as soon 
as possible. 

6. The proposal to locate a Tim Hortons in the Kawartha Grille area was 
discussed.  An application “in Principle” has been sent to Tim Hortons.  
More information to follow as the process unfolds. 

 
7. Review of lunch service:  

a. The rice was good today. 
b. The jerk spice on the chicken was a little tame. 

8. Other business:   
Groups on campus have been provided a modest catering credit ($300).  
Each group, including the Frost campus and FSA can access free catering 
from Aramark, before the end of April. 

9.   Next meeting – TBD 
  



 
 

Fleming College 
Food Services Advisory Committee 

Terms of Reference 
 
Name: Food Service Advisory Committee 
 
Purpose: To advise the Food Service Operator (ARAMARK) on matters 
related to the operations, development and execution of a first 
class food service program for the College community. 
 
Membership: 
The membership for the Brealey and Frost campuses will include; ARAMARK 
Food Service Director and appointees from Student Administrative 
Council/Student Association, Faculty, Staff, Residence, Frost Sustainable 
Campus Initiative. 
 
Meetings: 
Meeting should be held at a minimum of two times per term, per campus. If 
practical, a joint meeting may be held representing both campuses. 
 
Meetings are open to the College community. 
 
Minutes will be recorded and circulated to all members of both committees and to 
the Director or Purchasing and other designated College staff. Minutes may be 
redistributed by any recipient. 
 
Scope: 
The committee advises ARAMARK and/or makes recommendations to the 
Director of Purchasing, on issues of service, menu rotation, quality, pricing, 
hours, etc. 
 
The committee does not address issues related to the Operating Agreement 
between the College and ARAMARK. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 



 

 


